

223 Graham Avenue, 2nd Floor • Brooklyn, New York 11206 Tel #: (718) 599-1207 • Fax #: (718) 387-7945 Karali Pitzele, Principal

January 11, 2011

Dear Ms. Deporte and staff at Human Impacts Institute,

Thank you for accepting our gratitude as we honor you for your service to the community and your work with The Green School at our first annual Benefit Concert on Thursday, January 19, 2012 at Warsaw. At the event we will Honor:

- Community Environmental Advocacy: Councilwoman Diana Reyna
- Green Education Sponsorship: Waste Management
- Youth Environmental Leadership Development: The Human Impacts Institute

Since the inception of our partnership, we have come to know The Human Impacts Institute as an important growing force in the field of environmental leadership development. Through your programming our students have learned about environmental advocacy and tree stewardship, and through your work in our community and also internationally crucial issues are being addressed in educational settings. Our partnership has truly improved our learning environment and enrichment to students and staff.

On Thursday, January 19, 2012 the Benefit Concert will begin at 6:00 pm with the Honoree Awards to begin at 8:00 pm. Please arrive by 7:30 pm so we may introduce you to our additional Honorees. WARSAW is located at 261 Driggs Ave Greenpoint Brooklyn.

We have planed an exciting evening to celebrate all of our success and to highlight three important partnerships that continue to benefit The Green School.

If you have any question please call me at 646 662 2925.

Sincerely,

Karali Pitzele Principal The Green School